New Pent Newsletter

Sunday School 10 am - Worship Service: Sunday 12:30pm
Bible Study & Prayer: Wednesdays 6:45pm

A Word from Our Pastor
Pastor Albert L. Holden, Jr.

Hey there New Pent Family and friends!

Please join me and Pastoral Assistants, Erick Brice and Jurine
Thomas as we thank and celebrate the work of our Newsletter
Ministry Team!

We're all blessed by the collective gifts that they’re sharing in
solidarity. A true model of “God’s Word” and worthy of
duplication throughout the body of Christ. I've been asked, by
the team; to greet you in this initial release.

In response I've prepared the following thought:
”Red Letter Times”

At New Pent, it’s part of our heritage to speak about Red Letter
Days. This is typical language used by the pioneers who served
and mentored us.

| believe it was their way of letting us know the importance of
defining moments. It also passes along the idea for us to
commit these times to our hearts and memories. It's not
coincidental that publishers generally use Red Letters and Print
to convey the words of Christ. The message couldn’t be
clearer. The priority necessitates that Christ’s communication
must stand out.

New Pent, this is a Red-Letter Moment for us!

Our communications must stand out. Red Letter Days have
always been a part of our history... Red Letter Days will be
pivotal in helping as the Lord directs our future.

(Continued on Page 4)
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Newsletter Committee
Statement of Purpose & Mission
Trustee Phyllis Brice

A tool to communicate regularly with our
membership that would encompass
pertinent information such as seasonal
greetings or a special message, calendar of
upcoming events, a call to volunteer or to
get involved, congregational news, etc. Any
essential information about the goings-on of
our church.

Photo: Clothes Closet Staff and Community

We envision a church newsletter would be a
vehicle to increase awareness and be an
additional point of contact to our
membership by way of a creative and
engaging platform which will be worth
reading, and even more importantly, worth
sharing.
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Calendar of Events

April 3
Pastor Albert L, Holden, Jr.
Happy Birthday!!!

April 7
Seven Last Words
Faith Tabernacle UHCA

1000 Vandever Avenue, Wilmington, DE
= 12:30pm - Pastors in Charge

April 9
Easter Sunday

April13-14

Northern District Revival
Faith Tabernacle UHCA

= 7:00pm

April 23

New Pentecostal UHCA

60th Church Anniversary
= 12:30pm - Pastor Erick Brice
= 4:00pm - Bishop Kenneth White

May1l-5

General Convocation

United Holy Church of America, Greensboro,
North Carolina

May 14
Happy Mother’s Day

May 20

Education Day Celebration
United Christian College
New Pentecostal UHC

= 1:00pm —3:00pm
May 21
Bishop-Elect Horace W. Strand

Official Visit to New Pentecostal
= 12:30 Morning Service
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declares the Lord,

peace and not Lot

'-.-I.
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Other Upcoming Events

UHC of America

2AInS Northern District
21-25 | convocation
Hanover, Maryland
3rd Clothes Closet Ministry
Saturdays | Every 3™ Saturday of the

Month
11am — 1pm
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Words of Encouragement

Minister Patricia Cunningham

For | know the thoughts that | think
toward you, saith the LORD, thoughts
of peace, and not of evil,
to give you an expected end.
Jeremiah 29:11, King James Version

This scripture comes to my mind because at
the beginning of this year Pastor Holden told
us the Plan is God's Plan. We have to
humble ourselves and be 100% committed.

The Newsletter Ministry is a part of God's
Plan. Let’s be excited, encouraged and
committed as we rise up and excel in
Communicating with each other, our
community and our God.

Thinking of you and praying for you.
“It’s All About Souls”

“| can do all things through Christ which
strengtheneth me.” - Philippians 4:13, KIV
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A Word from Our Pastor
(Continued)
“Red Letter Times”

\ / Understanding the benefits of

— communication is most essential as a
tool for effective Christian living and
/ \ service.
H a Bi rt h d a Christ is often referred to as the “Scarlet
p py y Thread” signifying that His presence is

constant throughout the Bible.

to Our April and May
Birthday Celebrants!

| close with these words to you these are
and remain Red Letter Times!

Newsletter Ministry Team
We Invite You to Share

4 This 1st Edition is a preview of the coming
AAAMAAMAAARARARRARAARAGARAAARALA quarter|y New Pent Newsletter. We invite
you to view, share and let us know your
thoughts.

New Pent Newsletter Ministry Team:
- Sister Unikka Johnson

- Minister Patricia Cunningham

- Trustee Phyllis Brice

- Sister Sheila Hunton

“Name Our Newsletter Contest”
Submit Your Suggestions

We want to hear from you!

Submit your suggestions for our
newsletter’'s name. The winning choice
will be announced later.

Submit your suggestions to a member of
the New Pent Newsletter Team by May

14th.

Join us in supporting New Pentecostal United Holy Church
It's easy through @Givelify https://giv.li/60owgj.
Let's do #MoreGoodTogether
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